
 
On Tuesday 26th September all of the Year 3’s went to the 7AS World Cup 

Rugby festival for a fun day of learning rugby skills and playing mini tag rugby 

games. The children really enjoyed learning the key skills needed in rugby which 

they then put into practice by playing mini competitive games against the other 

7AS schools. 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



On Monday 2nd October each class from Year R up to Year 6 were involved with 

Skipping workshops –learning new skills and having a lot of skipping fun. Each 

class worked on different skipping skills- from learning to jump over the rope in 

Year R to Double Dutch skipping in Years 5 and 6. At the end of the afternoon 

the school then joined together as a whole to showcase some of the skills they 

had learnt throughout the day. 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 


